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Submitted photos

Carroll University junior Avery Williams, a member of the school’s basketball team, reads to La
Casa de Esperanza students Tuesday.

Reading
with the Pios

WAUKESHA —
Through a partnership
between La Casa de
Esperanza Charter
School and nonprofit
SHARP Literacy, Carroll
University students have
been coming to La Casa
on Tuesdays to read with
young students.

On Tuesday, members
of Carroll’s basketball
team also handed out
“Reading with the Pios”
T-shirts to those who par-
ticipated in the program.

Carroll mascot Pio Pete |
was also on hand to show c
some love to La Casa stu-
dents.
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arroll University mascot Pio Pete hugs La Casa de Esperanza
students after handing them “Reading with the Pios” T-shirts Mon-
day morning.
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